
 

Dear Neighbors, 
 
I believe the State of Florida has extended a State of 
Emergency now to all counties within the State.   Please 
follow their instructions and take the necessary 
precautions.  We have already scheduled our landscaping 
company to clean up after the storm if necessary.   
Let’s prepare for the worse and hope for the best.   Good 
luck and be safe.    
 
 
Elizabeth Jacobs, President 
On behalf of the the Moorings BOD’s 
 


